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From My Heart…

Dear Parents and Students,

Wow! I can't believe that recital is right around the corner and this season is 
coming to an end! I would like to personally thank each and every one of you for the 
dedication and support you've shown throughout this year.  I cannot wait to see your 
children shine on stage!  We only have one more week of regular classes left before the 
performance, so please make every effort to attend.  As always, be sure to read all emails 
from SCDC to ensure you are up to date with all recital information.  You will be receiving 
all information regarding the rehearsals for the recital in the next week.

Don't forget that classes continue to meet through the end of May!  The two 
weeks after recital are Bring a Friend to Dance weeks.  We would love for your child to 
bring a friend to his or her class and see how much fun we have dancing at SCDC!  We 
plan on having lots of fun dancing and will then have treats in the kitchen for all of the kids 
following class.  This is always one of our favorite weeks of the year and is a great way of 
ending our dance year on a high note!

Just because our regular season is over doesn't mean we're all done dancing! 
Don't forget to log onto the website and register for our exciting summer camps! We are 
offering a variety of camps for different ages, levels, and styles of dance. Please check it out 
and keep dancing throughout the summer! They are guaranteed to be lots of fun! 

Sincerely,
Ms. Danyele

Important Information

  1. Don't forget to double check all of your recital supplies asap. Be sure you have 
the correct tights, shoes, and accessories for recital. We also ask that you please 

steam your costumes so they look clean and crisp on stage! 

2. Don't forget to sign up for our summer camps. The children's Disney Camps will 
fill up fast, so register online NOW to hold your spot!  

Follow your heart. Live your dream. Be passionate. Happiness is yours to take. Never give up. 
Your energy in limitless. Embrace possibility. Embrace vulnerability. Set goals. Enjoy life's little 

moments. Love your Life and Sprinkle Cheer wherever you may go! 

South Carolina 
Dance Company

1332 E North Lake Drive
Lexington, SC 29072

(803)996-1150
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Reminder of Studio Policies:

All students must wear the appropriate dance attire to class. 
Reminder that ballet students must wear a black leotard, pink footed 

tights, and their hair in a tight, secure bun. 

Please do not wear dance shoes outside and put on cover-ups or 
uniforms over dance clothes before leaving the studio. This keeps us 

modest, safe, and WARM during the winter season :) 

* Absolutely no street clothes or jewelry 
are allowed in any class*

Thank you for your compliance and 
support on these policies. 

Prayer List  
Pray for our studio and the upcoming events
Unspoken requests
The Mirra family
Those with illnesses and suffering pain
Pray for our economy… those who have lost jobs, pay cuts, or are in 
danger of losing their jobs
Pray for our military
Pray for our teachers and staff. May we be a place where love overflows 
to your children. 
Bless South Carolina Dance Company Studio, students, and families 

Happy Birthday!

SCDC Raffle Winners:

Recital Tshirt:
Charlotte Wiley

$50 off tuition:
Caroline Messer

Elizabeth Rola 5/5*Mya Bray 5/7*
Juliette Pepper 5/8*Peyton Arnold 5/9*
Chloe Kimble 5/9*Joshua Neblo 5/11*

Addison Peagler 5/15*Isabella DeRienzo 5/19*
Katelyn Grubbs 5/19*Faith Kowalewski 5/19

*Ra'Myah Thornton 5/20*Samantha Chaney 5/21
*Aniyah Derrickson 5/21*Evelyn Petren 5/22*

Emma Cook 5/23*Jordan Roberts 5/26*
Lauren Lucas 5/27*Elena Smith 5/27*

Laney Warner 5/27*Anna Bray Watts 5/30

     May Birthdays
Summer Registration is going on now!! 

Please visit our website and register now to 
ensure your spot in our fun summer camps! 

We are so excited to be offering our 
"Frozen" summer camp again as well as 
some new additions including "Alice in 

Wonderland" for our younger students.   
Got an older sibling that loves to perform? 
Check out our "Broadway Stars" camp for 

7 to 11 year olds!  Don't forget that all 
company members are required to 

complete 2 weeks intensives as part of 
their competition team commitment.  Check 
out our website and summer flyer for more 

information! 



 2015 Calendar of Events 

May 11-14 Recital Rehearsals at Studio 
       (Details coming soon)

May 15-17 Recital Weekend at 
LOPAC (Details coming 
soon)

May 18-23 Bring a Friend to Dance 
May 26-30 Week

May 25 Memorial Day - Studio 
Closed

May 26 Pre-Company Auditions

June 1 Summer Intensives begin

June 8 Summer Camps begin

** The studio will be closed on Labor Day, 
Thanksgiving, Christmas, Spring Break, and 

Memorial Day **

Remember to bring a blank CD to your 
child's teacher. She will be happy to burn 
a copy of your child's recital dance music 

so he/she can practice at home.

Also, your child's recital dances are 
complete. You are more than welcome to 

come video your child's dances to 
practice along with as well. Please ask 

your child's teacher the best time to come 
and video and she'll let you know!

Bring a 
friend to 

dance week is
May 18-23

&
May 26-30

  


